TOWN OF STONINGTON
CONSERVATION COMMISSION

MEETING CANCELLED
January 24, 2011

The Regular Meeting of the Conservation Commission planned for Monday January 24, 2011 at 7:00PM at the
Stonington Police Station, 173 South Broad Street, Pawcatuck, CT has been cancelled.

Ben Bald

Secretary, Town of Stonington Conservation Commission
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